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Dear Parents and Guardians,

We're excited to invite you to an essential Parent Night hosted by the Bibb County

Board of Education. This special event will take place on Thursday, November 7th,

from 5:00 - 6:00 PM in the Bibb County Board of Education Board Room.

Experts from the National Center for Missing and Exploited Children will lead a

powerful NetSmartz Parent Presentation, designed to equip families with knowledge

and resources to keep children safe in today's digital world. Topics covered will include:

. Cyberbullying and Tactics: Get insights into the ways cyberbullying impacts

children and leam how to recognize the signs early. We'll discuss effective

prevention steps and intervention strategies that work.

. Sexting and Sextortion: Our NCMEC experts will share critical information on

youth sexting and sextortion, including guidance on teaching children safe,

responsible online communication and preventing exploitation.

o Social Media and Online Safety: Explore the latest trends and risks on social

media, and take-home practical tips for talking to your children about privacy and

safety settings.

This presentation will provide invaluable tools and resources to help protect children

online. We'll also offer take-home materials to help you continue the conversation with

your family.

Don't miss this chance to gain professional insights and strategies from experts

dedicated to keeping children safe. We look forward to seeing you there!
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